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AL AIN UNIVERSITY

Feb 04, 2020

AAU President and Vice President Welcome New Students

Through his meeting with the new students who joined Al Ain University by the second semester
of the academic year 2019-2020. AAU President, Prof. Ghaleb El Refae, advised the students
to focus on their GPA, especially in the first year and to listen carefully to the professor's
instructions, He also emphasized the academic advising role.

The meeting was organized by the Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain campus, in the
presence of Dr. Ibtehal Aburezeq Dean of Student Affairs and the Deans.

Dr. Aburezeq encouraged students to entertain themselves and create a recreational
atmosphere beside their studies, stressing that the Deanship of Student Affairs is fully prepared
to meet all the students’ mental, physical and emotional needs.

At the Abu Dhabi campus meeting, AAU Vice President, Dr. Amer Qasem, wished all students a
fruitful and successful year and said that the university embraces its students with all their
creativity, energies and talents.



Dr. Hani Al Jarrah, Deputy Dean for Student Affairs, talked about the Deanship of Student
Affairs role, its objectives, and activities. He also spoke about the university system, reviewing
the rights of students and the most important university terms.
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